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** Hydrant Flushing ** 

Town of Newburgh Resident, 

The Town of Newburgh Water Department is scheduling the flushing of water 
hydrants beginning Monday, October 7, 2019 and ending Friday, October 18, 2019. 

This may result in some discoloration of water. The department will be flushing 
some areas at night, when usage is lowest to minimize this problem. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and we appreciate your 
cooperation during this process. 

Thank you, 

Town of Newburgh Water Department 
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